
Decatur Public Library
Decatur, Illinois

Minutes of Properties Committee Meeting
April 20, 1960

Opening Bids for Floor and Beam Remodeling
3:00 PM

Mr. Hart called the meeting to order at 3:00 PM, April 20, 1960, in the
Boyd Room. Those present were: Mr. Burnett, Mrs. Ridgley, Mr. Hart, Mr.
Sveetnam, Mrs, Howe, Mr. Hawthorne and members representing the firms bidding
for the work.

The bids were opened by Mr. Hart and the bids read as follows:

CONTRACTOR BID DATE OF COMPLETION
...

Christy and Foltz $7,065. 45 days after receipt

L, E. DeVore 8,106. May 30, 1960

Fisher-Stoune 7,605. June 15, 1960

A. F. Krall 8,680. June 1, 1960

I. R. Lewis 7,788. No date

H. T. Thompson 7,060. June 3, 1960

Mr. Burnett moved to refer these bids to the Board of Directors and to recommend
awarding the contract to the lowest bidder, H. T. Thompson, for $7,060 who had
stated the work could be completed June 3, 1960. Mr. Hart seconded the motion.

The contractors were thanked for the interest in bidding end then all
representatives left the room.

Meeting adjourned after discussion of several problems concerned with the
budget, work and personnel.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary T. Howe
Secretary


